
After reading articles recently in the Rocky Mountain News and the Denver Post, we 
have been very concerned about the proposed changes in flight patterns of aircraft 
from Centennial Airport. We just can't believe that the FAA would approve flight 
plans heading over Aurora and Centennial involving flying over more homes than the 
flight plans being used currently. Does it not make sense that even more noise 
complaints will be registered if that is allowed to happen? Reduce the evening noise
by using a flight plan headed over the industrial area near Centennial Airport, not 
over the roofs of additional homes. If the newspaper articles were correct, most of 
the recent noise complaints are from a small number of homes (five homes). They do 
have the right to complain, but there must be a better solution than annoying 
thousands of additional homeowners and taxpayers.

Sincerely,

Donna and James Garrett


